## THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 26, 1973

Dear Miss Koyluoglu:

The President has learned that you are staying with the Colvin Family, and he is pleased to have this opportunity to welcome you to the United States of America. He is particularly heartened to know of your deep interest in our country. Through the exchange of knowledge and ideas, bonds of mutual understanding and friendship are forged. These are universal aspirations that unite mankind and pave the way to peace and the betterment of societies everywhere.

The President hopes your experiences in our land will be most enjoyable and rewarding, and he sends best wishes to you for the future.

Sincerely,

Roland L. Elliott Special Assistant

to the President

Miss Nilufer Koyluoglu c/o The Colvin Family 601 Rockwell Avenue Cleveland, Ohio 44114